
Text for use on facility web sites, in facility newsletters, etc. Distribute 1-2 weeks before
launch.

WEB SURVEY ON PATIENT SAFETY
COMING SOON!

Staff in all military medical treatment facilities worldwide will be asked to complete the
web-based Department of Defense (DoD) Patient Safety Culture Survey in August 2024.
The survey asks for your opinions about patient safety strengths, areas for improvement,
and event reporting in your facility. The survey also includes questions regarding staff
burnout, well-being, and leadership.  

When you receive the notice for this survey, please click on the survey link and respond.
The  survey  takes  only  about  10  minutes  to  complete,  and  all  responses  will  be
anonymous. This is  your opportunity to voice your opinions and contribute to patient
safety improvements in our facility. If you have questions, please contact the MTF Point
of Contact for your facility [Name & Contact Info]. 

YOUR PARTICIPATION IS CRITICAL TO THE SUCCESS OF
THE SURVEY AND TO IMPROVING SAFETY CULTURE

AND STAFF WELL-BEING IN OUR FACILITY AND
ACROSS THE DoD!

PRIVACY ADVISORY 
Your responses are voluntary and your decision to participate or not will not affect your 
employment or any opportunity to receive future benefits. Your responses to this survey 
about your opinions about patient safety issues, medical errors, and event reporting will 
allow us to maintain or improve the quality of the patient care provided to all receiving 
treatment at your facility. If you do not wish to answer a question, or if a question does 
not apply to you, you may leave your answer blank. Your responses will be collected by 
an independent third party contractor and reported in aggregate form only; no individual 
responses will be reported. Results will be shared with Department of Defense and 
Defense Health Agency leaders. Authority: 10 U.S.C., Chapter 55, Public Law 102-484, 
E.O. 9397.


